
 

148 Middle Street, Suite 506  -  Portland, Maine  04101 

Tel. (207) 772-6190  -  Fax (207) 772-6320 

April 9, 2010 

Jay Clement 

Maine Project Office 

US Army Corps of Engineers 

675 Western Ave. 

Manchester, ME 04351 

 

Re: NAE-2008-03017, Maine Power Reliability Program 

 

Dear Mr. Clement, 

 Please find attached additional comments by GridSolar requesting that the US Army 

Corps of Engineers deny Central Maine Power’s application for a Section 404 permit for the 

Maine Power Reliability Program, file number NAE-2008-03017.   For your convenience, copies 

of these comments and all Appendixes and Exhibits are being provided in both paper and 

electronic format. 

 
 Thank you very much for your consideration of our request and acceptance of the information 

we are providing. If there is any further information you require, please let us know. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Steve Hinchman, Esq.  

Attorney for GridSolar, LLC 

 

 

Enclosures: Comments of GridSolar on MPRP 

  Appendixes A-C 

  Exhibits 16 – 25 

 

 

Cc:   David Dominie, Central Maine Power 

 James Frick,  Maine Chapter of the Sierra Club   


